
Our executive board met today to discuss the events that surround us and our response.  I left the 

meeting very confident that the industry is set to handle these challenges and are working together to 

meet the hurdles that we face.  Our members are at the heart of all of the activities that we organize.  

With an abundance of precaution and concern for the health and safety of the WPWPCA and its 

membership in response to the Corona Virus (COVID-19), we have made the difficult decision to 

postpone the upcoming events: 

 

EVENT   Postponed Date  New Date 

Sporting Clay Shoot April 13, 2020  ??? 

WesTec   April 17, 2020  September 11, 2020 

Plant Tour  September 18, 2020 Next year 

 

As the situation is evolving daily, we may have other changes to our schedule.  The WPWPCA is 

committed to helping our members advance in their knowledge in areas of design, construction, 

operation, maintenance, and management of sewage and industrial waste treatment works.  We hope 

that you, your family and your colleagues remain healthy and safe during these times. 

Now more than ever your communities are relaying on you to deliver clean water and sanitation and we 

are grateful for your talent, dedication and perseverance.   We wish you the best and know that we will 

successfully meet this adversity!   

Thank you from the entire WPWPCA community, 

 

Regards, 

 

Greg Leininger 

President, Western Pennsylvania Water Pollution Control Association 

 

PS- The Keystone Water Conference is being rescheduled to August 23-26 at the Penn Stater Conference 

Center.  It was originally scheduled for May 3-6, 2020 

If you would like to receive the WPWPCA newsletter or email announcements, please send an email to 

gleining@hach.com.    

 


